
AUCE Communications Connnittee 

Meeting of Monday, May 12th, 1975 

PRESENT: Jack, Heather, Margot, Karen 

1. Files have been set up. We are now awaiting approval of cabinet space in AUCE 
office. Members will bring in any backlog of materials which they have to be 
placed in the files. 

2. Discussion revolved around content and direction of the newsletter. Areas 
of interest, other than specific AUCE business, included: trade unionism in 
B.C. and Canada, women's movement, abortion, wage demands, causes of recession, 
other unions on campus, etc. 

3. It was agreed that we would bring our ideas in the form of concrete proposals 
for articles to the next full committee meeting. 

4. The idea was reinforced that we should include relevant and politically-
stimulating articles and concerns in the newspaper. 

5. We will send a representative (on a rotating basis) to the contract committee 
meetings to report on their developments. 

6. Jack, Heather and Louise Hamilton will be away on holidays till June. 

• • • • • 


